
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/ Grandparents 

 

At Saltford School, we believe that reading is an important foundation of all learning. We 

focus on developing readers who read with fluency and accuracy and comprehend the texts 

they read and are read to them.  

We are starting a new scheme – Reading Rangers - to focus on children practising their 

reading skills.  

We would like to encourage ‘Reading Rangers’ in each class that would be able to come in 

between 2:30pm and 3:15pm before the end of the school day, to hear some readers and 

discuss their reading book. We appreciate that everyone is busy and hopefully half an hour 

would be more manageable.  

Please could you complete this https://forms.office.com/e/0av0yFM0xN  if you are able to 

join our Reading Ranger team.  

 

We really appreciate your help and continued support.  

 

 Many thanks  

 

Mrs M Newark   Mrs C White 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/0av0yFM0xN

